
RICHLAND COUNTY CHAPTER 980 COMMITTEE 

August 6, 2019 

A meeting of the Richland County Chapter 980 Committee was held at 4:00 p.m. on August 6, 2019 

in the Main Conference Room of the Community Services Building, 221 West Seminary Street, 

Richland Center, Wisconsin.    

Members Present:  Tracy Thorsen, Mike Bindl, Benjamin Southwick, Mary Collins Johnsrud and 

Scott Timm (by phone). 

Others Present:  Meghan Rohn. 

Approve Agenda and Posting:   Motion by Benjamin Southwick, seconded by Mike Bindle to 

approve the agenda and proper posting.  Motion carried.    

Approve July 26, 2019 Richland County Chapter 980 Committee Minutes: Motion by Benjamin 

Southwick, seconded by Mike Bindle to approve the July 26, 2019 Richland County Chapter 980 

Committee Minutes.  Motion Carried. 

Consideration of Housing Options for Impending Release of Sex Offender:  Corrina Mott has agreed 

to a lease effective September 1, 2019 for the property located at 20750 Balsley Lane.  A report will 

need to be submitted by the committee and Scott Timm read the notes that review that tasks that 

needs to be performed by this committee.  Benjamin Southwick felt the report should not be 

submitted until the lease has been signed by both parties and noted he is willing to write the report 

once this is done.  

The timeline was reviewed and once the report is received Scott Timm has up to 30 days to submit a 

revised supervised release plan.  The court then has to schedule a court date to approve the plan and 

it would be up to an additional 30 days before he would be placed.  Therefore, there is the potential 

that the property will remain vacant even while under lease.  It is hoped that a lease will be signed by 

the end of the week and available for legal counsel to review. Chief Deputy Knable was able to send 

a deputy out to inspect the property and a report was provided to Tracy Thorsen.  This report will be 

included with the report to be created by Benjamin Southwick.  Once all of these steps are taken the 

objectives of this committee will have been met. Discussion was held regarding if there was any need 

for the committee to reconvene and it was agreed there was none.  Tracy Thorsen will send Scott 

Timm the GIS map created by the Zoning Office since it will be needed for court.  

Adjourn: Motion by Benjamin Southwick, seconded by Mary Collins Johnsrud to adjourn the 

meeting.  Motion carried.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 



Meghan Rohn 

Confidential Administrative Secretary 


